
 

TSA Consulting Group (TSACG) is committed to providing our clients with the most supportive 403(b), 

457(b), and 401(a) Plan administration services available. This support includes representation services 

when clients are informed of their selection by the IRS to undergo an audit of their Plan(s). TSACG has 

had 5 clients in the first quarter of 2017 that have been selected and notified that their Plan(s) will be 

audited. In many instances, the audit covers multiple Plan years.  

 

Because of the current surge in IRS audits of 403(b) and 457(b) plans, TSACG recommends a best 

practice approach with regards to the next steps necessary when notified of an impending audit. In order 

to allow TSACG to work directly with the assigned IRS Examiner from the beginning, there are a few 

very important steps that need to be taken by each Plan Sponsor/Client as soon as notification is received. 

 

 Upon receipt of the IRS Examination Letter, please notify your Employer Counsel 

immediately. A sample notification letter is attached.  

 

 Following internal notification, please call TSACG at 1-888-777-5827 to speak with a 

Program Consultant. A Program Consultant will be assigned to guide you through the 

duration of the audit process.  

 

 Forward a scanned copy of your notification letter along with any Information Document 

Requests (IDR) received to the assigned Program Consultant. Many times there is 

information required in the IDR that must be provided to the Examiner prior to your 

scheduled meeting. The time period to provide a response to the IDR could be as short as two 

weeks from the date of receipt of notification. 

 

 Following notification, TSACG will create and forward IRS Form 2848: Power of Attorney 

and Declaration of Representative. In order for TSACG to speak with the Examiner, to act on 

your behalf, and to be present at all meetings, this form MUST be executed. 

 

The notification letter will state the date and time when the IRS Examiner will arrive at your location to 

begin the first steps of the audit. The above steps should be completed as soon as possible to allow your 

TSACG representative to be present at this initial meeting with the Examiner and to help compile and 

provide the information requested in the initial IDR. Your assigned Program Consultant will assist you 

through all phases of the audit duration, and they will correspond with the Examiner directly on your 

behalf. 

  

Questions regarding this information should be directed to your Program Consultant. 
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